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Send via e-mail address: airportcomments@edlb.gov.hk

1* June, 2005

Mr. Stephen Ip

Economic Development and Labour Bureau
2/F Main Wing

Central Government Offices

Lower Albert Road

Central, Hong Kong

Dear Mr. Ip,

Re: Airport Authority Privatization Public Consultation

On behalf of Japan Airlines, we are writing in to offer our comments on the issue of
partial privatization of the Hong Kong Airport Authority (AA).

As one of the regional representatives of the Board of Airline Representatives in
Hong Kong (BAR), Japan Airlines shares the same views and opinions with our
chairman Mr. A.N. Tyler expressed in his submitted letter to your goodself dated 31%
May, 2005.

Japan Airlines fully supports all elements mentioned with regard to the captioned
subject. With best regards,

Yours sincerely,
Japan Airlines International Co., Ltd.
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Koji Aota
Regional Manager
Hong Kong, Macau & Southern China





